Great News!   CPR for Newark Board of Education Staff. 
Newark Beth Israel Hospital is offering FREE CPR Classes every Friday at 1:00 p.m. to NBOE Staff Members.
The goal is to train at least 5 staff members in total from each school (1-2 per session, so as not to disrupt school operations).  They can accommodate up to 12 seats per session.
They have a target start date of Friday 10/20 at 1:00 p.m., which we hope will give you enough time to respond.  
You can use the attached Google form to sign up for your first, second, or third choice. Due to limited seating, we will try to accommodate your first or second-date preference.  Once you receive the registration confirmation your date can not be changed. 
See the Google link attached to register: https://forms.gle/7pbzaQnUxN4GpkeM7
Come on and attend a class.  You may save a life. 


